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DCE MEMORANDUM NO. 20-17 

(FHWA Approved: 6/1/2020) 

 

TO:  DISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERS 

 

FROM: Dan Hurtado, P.E., Director, Office of Construction 

 

COPIES: Will Watts, Scott Arnold, Ananth Prasad, Chad Thompson 

 

SUBJECT:  PAYMENT FOR REMOVAL OF MOT DEVICES  

 

To promote public safety, Contractors are directed to remove or secure any unused Maintenance 

of Traffic devices and stored materials at the completion of each daily work in construction work 

zones in any areas which have been the site of recent public protest or demonstration. The 

Department will grant non-compensable time extensions and reimburse the Contractor for 

documented direct costs associated with these activities. 

 

This memorandum serves as a blanket approval to process a contract change to  

provide payment for these activities and should be attached to the Work Order or  

Supplemental Agreement. 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact Dan Hurtado at 850-414-5203. 
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